
Dear New Student,

I want to welcome each of you to the Total Worship Center Virtual Academies! We are 
excited about the opportunity to impact you in your Christian educational endeavors. It is 
our belief that God has brought you here for a reason and that together we will read the 
scriptures, study the scriptures and then you will live the scripture even according to 2 
Timothy 2:15, “study to shew thyself approved unto God, a workman that needeth not to be 
ashamed, rightly dividing the word of truth”. As the instructors and staff, we are committed 
to providing you with an education that will prepare you to impact this world. We believe 
that the Christ-centered experience you gain at the Total Worship Center Virtual Bible 
Academy will shape a Christ-like character in you and prepare you to positively influence 
this world.

Now that you have registered, we want to help ensure your onboarding experience is 
seamless and stress free. Prior to the first day of class, please review the training video on 
how to log into your weekly class(es) at the Total Worship Center Virtual Academies.
If you still have questions/issues after reviewing the training video, please email the Total 
Worship Center Virtual Academy helpdesk at helpdesk@totalworshipcenter.org. You will 
receive a response within 24 hours.

You will encounter instructors that are experienced and inspired to help make your Christian 
education with the Total Worship Center Virtual Bible Academy not just worthwhile, but life 
changing.
Again, welcome to the Total Worship Center Virtual Academies and we look forward to you 
having a wonderful and God-filled experience!

Regards,

Dr. Robert L. Black
Senior Pastor, Total Worship Center
CEO of Total Worship Center Virtual Academies

P O Box 312
Whitsett, North Carolina 27322

518-928-7596
totalworshipcenter3.0@gmail.com
totalworshipcenter.org


